Payne, Nancy |S~00\ S

From: Friedel, Thomas

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 4:58 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice; Payne, Nancy
Cc: Coe, Jeff

Subject: communication

Good afternoon,

Alderman Coe stopped in today and asked that the following communication get entered before the next CC
meeting.

Communication from the Alderman of the First District and the students of Walden Il school requesting referral to the
Traffic Commission their request to install a four-way stop at the intersection of Tenth and Center streets.

Please enter this and communicate with the school about when the item will appear on a Traffic Commission agenda.
Thanks,
Tom

Thomas Friedel

Racine City Administrator
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, W1 53403
262-619-2540

The information in this e-mail is confidential. It is intended solely for the addressee(s); access to anyone else is
unauthorized and may subject the unintended reader to federal criminal and civil penalties for the unauthorized reading of
this message. If this message has been sent to you in error, please do not review, disseminate, distribute or copy this
message. Please notify the sender by reply e-mail that you have received the message in error, then delete the message.
Thank you for your cooperation.



